
Comment from Anonymous 

Since the recall was issued in 2016 and it is now 2019 it appears that there is no urgency in this 
matter. I don't know how many people have been injured or killed but I have concerns for myself and 
my family. Is GM just trying to hold off as long as possibly in hopes that there will be less cars to fix? 
I wonder if anyone from GM, or their family are driving these recalled vehicles. Please do not delay 
this any longer. It's not fair to all the GM customers stuck with a recalled vehicle. We would have a 
hard time selling a recalled vehicle and more importantly we don't want our families in danger. I can 
assure you if anything happens to my family I will have a good lawyer ready to prosecute 

 


